
 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Porter Massengill, Director 

DATE: July 10, 2025 

SUBJECT: Dandridge Landfill Suspending Class 3 and 4 Waste Disposal 

 

BACKGROUND: 

 Jefferson City has received notice that Jefferson County Landfill is suspending Class 3 and 
4 waste disposals at their facility effective August 1, 2025.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 Unknown 

 

REQUEST/RECOMMENDATION: 

I have reached out to Lakeway Landfill in Morristown but have yet to hear back from 
them as to account set-up and disposal costs per ton.  I I felt it necessary to discuss this 
development with City Council as to our options in this matter. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Letter from Jefferson County Sanitation Department dated July 8, 2025 


